Community Invited to Meet Finalists for New District 64 Superintendent

SchoolCMS Login Contact Us

The Board of Education of Park Ridge-Niles School District 64 is inviting members of the community to meet with two final candidates under consideration to become the next District 64 Superintendent effective July 1.

Each finalist will visit District 64 separately for a full day of meetings and school visits immediately after Winter Break, and will follow an identical schedule on Tuesday, January 7 or Thursday, January 9.

Community members and District 64 parents are especially invited to meet with each candidate during their individual visits at these times:

- 10:30-11:00 a.m. at Emerson Middle School, 8101 N. Cumberland, Niles, or
- 5:30-6:00 p.m. at Lincoln Middle School, 200 S. Lincoln, Park Ridge.

Biographies of the two final candidates will be released prior to their visits.

Earlier this month, the Board announced it had interviewed six candidates recommended by administrative search firm BWP & Associates, based on a rigorous screening and interview process to identify the best match for the Leadership Profile created through extensive community input.

Following the January candidate visits to District 64, the Board will meet to select a preferred candidate and will visit his or her home school district later in the month, if schedules permit. The Board also has stated it hopes to announce its final selection in late January or early February.

Further information about the search is available on the District 64 website: www.d64.org > Board of Education > Superintendent Search.

•

Hits Today: 1Total Hits: 3

• Last Updated: 12-27-2013

Park R

Phone: 847.318.4300

164 South Prospect Avenue, Park Ridge, Illinois 60068

Fax: 847.318.4351

back to top